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I understand the desire to curb the profits of puppy and kitty mills, but I fear that the 

dearth of popular pets being sold at pet stores may lead to further backyard breeding 

which can be done very easily with little to no regard for the overall health, 

confirmation, and healthy genes of the offspring. In breeding is not uncommon and 

leads to bad stock. Backyard or hobby breeders can turn a pretty profit with no 

oversight or regulation; I don't see HB 2915 being a winning solution to the the 

problem it is trying to fix.   


